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Rachel Neuenfeldt, WNF partnership and community engagement.

 

I strongly support full-spectrum multiple uses. But I have been a motorcycle singletrack riders for years.

Singletrack has a long tradition with many dirt bike riders like myself, the low-speed challenge of tight trails in a

safe environment is what I and other rides look for in a great Singletrack. I write this in a hope that those that

make the decision in our State and Government lands will continue to develop Singletrack trails for riders to

enjoy. If not, then my recreation dollars will have to go elsewhere to find singletrack to enjoy. I want to thank you

in advance for your support of Singletrack riders like myself.

 

Michail Eckles


